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Comments: The Stibnite Gold Project is not strategically important and poses a threat to an incredible watershed

and ecosystem that deserves our protection. Let's not destroy the few last great areas of wilderness we have left.

Protecting and prioritizing biodiversity is imperative to the future health of humanity. Please do not prioritize the

interests of a company only interested in making a profit over the health of human beings and the greater

ecosystems that we live in and depend on for survival. Do not allow the Stibnite Gold Project to open then mine

and destroy this pristine and priceless ecosystem. 


